
                                                                  

What’s Up? Westmont Newsletter, March 2012 

 

 Westmont Neighborhood Directory: Information Request 

It’s time to update our Westmont Neighborhood Directory.  An information request form 
has been included with this March Westmont Newsletter.  Please return this form to HA-
KC by April 1, 2012.  The new directory will be delivered to you by June 15.  We need 
this six week turn-around time to confirm and clarify provided information, and to print 
and distribute the directories. 

We want to update information for each household.  It was last published in 2010.  The 
directory is only given to Westmont homeowners.  The information you provide is to be 
used by neighbors for emergency situations, security alerts, and neighborhood notices 
and bulletins. 

If you have questions, please contact board members Pam Tittle or Barbara Kolom. 

 

May Flowers Bring…..our annual garage sale!  May 15, 16, 17, & 18 

Yes, our neighborhood annual garage sale is just around the corner.  This is the time to 
open each drawer, cupboard, and closet, and browse your basement and garage for 
items you no longer want.  No item is too large or too small to capture the attentions of 
the many attendees we expect.  Be sure to have cash to make change to give the fella 
who brings a $20.00 bill to pay for your 50 cent item.  

May 15 is just for Westmont residents to get first glance and a chance to buy from 
neighbors. May 16, 17, and 18 are open to the public.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

LAST CALL FOR SPRINKLER SYSTEM 

Tony Fink and Ken Knese have completed two meetings with 20   

homeowners interested in adding sprinklers to their yards.  Final plans 

are near completion.  If you’re interested, please call Ken Knese now.  

481‐1123 



                                                                  

 SOCIAL MEDIA 

 2012 Teas at 3pm---March 13, Glenyce Botten, 12102 Hemlock, 345-1836.  April 10, Brenda Flagler, 
8335 W.120th St., 498-1617.  

 Bunko—2nd Wednesday each month at 7pm. Ginger Burns at gburns001@everestkc.net (or 491-
1353). 

 Bridge—Two tables of Bridge play on the last Wednesday of every month at 7pm at Margaret Dack's 
home at 12000 Mackey. If you’d like to join call Margaret at 345-2610. 

 

March 17 is the deadline to send News and For Sale Items for our April newsletter. 

Email to: bkolom@everestkc.net 

 

Do you have a Westmont suggestion or concern? Contact our board members 8am-5pm. 

►Shirley Knese, President (485-8689; shirleyknese@aol.com)   

►Mike Perry, Vice President /Property Values (816-210-4455; mkpkc@yahoo.com) 

►Pam Tittle, Secretary (661-9161; pam.larry@sbcglobal.net) 

►Kris Johnson, Treasurer (345-9098; k156j@yahoo.com)  

►Tony Fink, Grounds (961-0913; afink@kc.rr.com) and Assistant Ken Knese (913-481-1123)     

►Brenda Flagler, Social Activities (498-1617; bflagler@worldinter.net) 

►Barb Kolom, Newsletter (339-6109; bkolom@everestkc.net) 


